
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:        Greg Harrison, City Manager  
Via:  Chad Brocato, Fire Chief  
From:    Kimberly Spill-Cristiano, Emergency Manager, MA, CEM, FPEM  
Date:     02/14/23 
Re:         Hurricane Ian – Federally Funded Sub-award Grant Agreement 

 

I would like to request your approval to prepare an agenda item on Consent for the Commission meeting of February 

28, 2023. This agenda item will involve a Resolution recommending approval and authorizing the Commission to enter 

into a subaward grant agreement with the State of Florida Division of Emergency Management.  

 

The subaward grant agreement between the City of Pompano Beach and the State of Florida Division of Emergency 

Management is a federally funded public assistance agreement based on the Presidential disaster declaration (FEMA-

DR-4673) in response to Hurricane Ian. 

 

The federal cost share of the eligible costs under this agreement is equal to one-hundred (100) percent for emergency 

protective measures taken by the City when the City’s Emergency Operations Center (EOC) was activated under the 

City’s Local State of Emergency. This reimbursable award includes direct costs incurred from Hurricane Ian as well as 

reasonable administrative costs required by the City in order to administer the public assistance process. Therefore, 

there is no fiscal impact to the City.  

 

If you have any questions or comments, I can be reached at 954-545-7799 or 954-242-0565. 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration.  

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 


